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Dear Parents and Carers 

We have arranged an art trip for Year 2 to go to The Lightbox Museum in Woking. The trip will take place on the 
morning of Wednesday 5th June and will consist of a guided tour around the gallery and a workshop where the 
children will make puppets for storytelling. The purpose of this trip is to inspire children to use their imagination 
to discover stories through artwork. At school the children will create a piece of storytelling writing about the 
puppet characters they have created.  

On the day of the trip, please ensure your child is at school by 8:30am as the coaches will leave promptly. Please 
provide your child with a fruit snack and their water bottle to take with them. Children will have an opportunity to 
eat an early snack when we get to The Lightbox. We aim to leave the museum to return to school in time for 
lunch, as normal. Please send your child into school on this day in school uniform (not PE kits). The Lightbox pre-
warn that, “some artwork feature nudity” however the staff at The Lightbox will not point children towards such 
artwork. 

As you might be aware, we have another school trip to RHS Wisley on Friday 5th July. This trip is a Science trip 
based on our topic of plants. Children will be given a tour of the World Food Garden, showing them how different 
fruits and vegetables and plants grow in the glasshouse and demonstrate how they grow better in different 
habitats.  There will also be a workshop for the children by the Wisley staff, teaching them about fruit and 
vegetables and they will plant their own seeds to take back to school.  

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £25.50 per pupil to cover the cost of both trips. By paying on 
Scopay/Tucasi you are consenting for both trips. Regrettably, refunds will not be issued for non-attendance. 

We will need a couple of parent volunteers for each class to help us on our trip to The Lightbox. We will first be 
reaching out to parents who have completed the parent volunteer training and specifically have a school 
volunteer DBS. After this, there might be spaces for other parent helpers. If you want to help in your child’s class, 
please email Miss Bates (hbates@stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk) by Thursday 9th May and we will let you know 
whether we require your help. We will be in touch about helpers for the Wisley trip, as well as more information 
about the trip closer to the time. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Bates and Mrs Ryan 
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